
RAIL SERVICE CHANGES:  
FROM 13 – 14 AUGUST AND 18 – 21 AUGUST

Travelling between 
13 and 21 August?

CHECK BEFORE YOU TRAVEL  
nationalrail.co.uk/industrialaction

Industrial action will cause severe disruption to some 
parts of the rail network on 13 August13 August. If you are 
travelling, plan ahead and check before you travel.

Further strike action between 18 and 20 August18 and 20 August will 
mean that a very limited service will be running on the 
rail network. Only travel by train if your journey is 
absolutely necessary. If you do travel, expect severe 
disruption and plan ahead.
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